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Welcome to our winter newsletter. We trust this finds you all well and enjoying a well deserved rest 
over the festive period. A massive thank you to everyone who made our Christmas Concert another 
great success. We were delighted to be joined again this year by The Dell School Singing Group. 
Thank you to those who were able to attend St Pierre carols. This was greatly appreciated by St 
David’s Foundation. 

Dates for your diary: 
 
 

 Wednesday 7th January 2015: 
Rehearsals commence. Arts Hall 
7.30pm. 

 

 Saturday 17th January: 
Christmas/New Year meal at The 
Village Inn, Beachley 7pm. 

 

 Saturday 21st March: Passiontide 
Concert. Vivaldi-Gloria, Haydn-Nelson 
Mass, Schubert-Mass in G. St Mary’s 
7.30pm. 

 

 Saturday 27th June: Summer Concert. 
Choral Classics for Summer. St Mary’s 
7.30pm. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are the committee up to? 
 

 

 Planning for 2015: The committee 
have continued to meet regularly 
to forward plan for 2015. 

 

 Website: We are in the process of 
designing our new website. 
Watch this space!! 

 

 Publicity: Press coverage 
continues with great enthusiasm. 
We had tremendous coverage of 
our November WWI 
commemoration concert. 
 

 

Social Events 
Janet has organised a New Year meal. 
Saturday 17th January@ The Village Inn, Beachley. 
See Janet for more details. 
 
 

Members News 
 
Jenny Lambert (Soprano) left us recently to 
commence her studies in Business and 
Management at UWE, Bristol. We wish her 
well as she embarks on an exciting new stage 
in her life. 
 
 

 Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our 
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Keli Beamon 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Roger Martin 
 


